UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

April 13, 1979

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12, 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Pursuant to the request of another individual
the files of the Newark and Little Rock Field Offices
concerning Lee Harvey Oswald have been processed.
Enclosed are 127 pages of material from these files.

Yoy have thirty days from receipt of this letter
to appeal to the Associate Attorney General from any
denial contained herein. Appeals should be directed in
writing to the Associate Attorney General (Attention:
Office of Privacy and Information Appeals) , Washington,

D. C. 20530. The envelope and the letter should be
Clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal" or "In-
formation Appeal."

Sipcerely yours,

Hnos ] /P}W AN o
Thomas H. BresSon, Actirlg Chief é

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch
Records Management Division

Enclosures (3)




